
SPONSOR A HOPE BOX  
October is Pregnancy and Infant Loss Awareness Month. Hope Mommies are in the 
lobby today with an opportunity for you to sponsor a Hope Box. The boxes are $50 
and are given to local moms who have lost at a child at Baylor Scott & White. You’re 

invited to participate in sharing the hope of Christ with these families.  
PACESETTERS 60+ BRUNCH  

All PaceSetters are invited to join us for fellowship and brunch! Come hear  
Judge Jack Jones speak on The Separation of Church & State. It’s happening on  

Saturday, October 20 from 9:30-11:30 a.m. in the Creekside Center. 
Bring your favorite brunch dish and enjoy an inspiring, informative event! 

WOMEN'S MENTORING SEMINAR LEVEL 1  
Want to learn more about being a mentor or about being mentored? Come to our 

Level 1 Seminar where we discuss the basics of the How To’s and How Not To’s of 
Mentoring. It’s happening Saturday, October 27 from 9 a.m.-12 p.m. in the Creekside 

Center. Cost is $10 and includes material, a book, and breakfast.  
Go to the Hub at templebiblechurch.org to register. 

FALL FESTIVAL  
Our Fall Festival is happening Wednesday, October 31 from 6:30-8:30 p.m., and 

we’re looking for nearly 100 volunteers to help! If interested, go to the Hub at 
templebiblechurch.org to sign up. We’ll have a dinner for our volunteers in the 

Creekside Center at 5:30 p.m. If you would like to donate candy, please drop it off in 
the bins in the foyer. 

TBC FOOD DRIVE  
Our annual TBC Food Drive has begun! We help over 50 families through this 

opportunity each year. This year we are asking for: canned goods (soup, green 
beans, corn, cranberry sauce, sweet potatoes), beans, rice, peanut butter, jelly, pasta 
sauce, pasta, macaroni & cheese, boxed mashed potatoes, boxed stuffing mix, gravy 

packets, mixes (cornbread, muffin, cake, brownie, jello, pudding).  
Please drop non-perishable food donations in the designated drop locations 

throughout all TBC buildings. 
INAUGURAL BELL CO. COMMUNITY COALITION GOLF CLASSIC 

The Bell Co. Community Coalition is a volunteer team that assists residents facing 
unexpected financial setbacks. This golf classic is happning Monday, October 29 

with registration & lunch at 11:30 a.m. and shotgun tee off at 1 p.m. Entry free is $400 
per team or $100 per player. Contact Jerry Samu at samujerry@aol.com or 254-780-

7305 to sign up or sponsor. 

Congratulations to Chris and Stephanie Craig on their new baby girl! 
Esther Joy was born on September 11 weighing 7 lbs. 9 oz. and 20” long. 

Congratulations to Larry and Leah Mathias on their new baby boy! 
Crew Thomas was born on October 8 just under 6 lbs. and 18.5” long.  
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THE SWORD AND THE CUP  

JOHN 18:1-23 
 

After Jesus and the disciples leave the upper room, they cross the Kidron 
Valley and enter the Garden of Gethsemane. Here in this garden we see a 
contrast between Jesus and Peter. Peter picks up a sword. Jesus picks up a 
cup.  
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